
From: Martin Alletson
To: Wendy Farley-Campbell
Subject: Driftwood Shores
Date: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 2:46:49 PM
Attachments: SKM_C65920090914320.pdf

SKM_C65920090914241.pdf
SKM_C65920090914242.pdf

Dear Wendy.

Please find attached an addendum to our 08/26/2020 application. There are pictures of buildings
that are in the City that do not have any windows or awnings or inn some cases very few. Two of the
buildings are older buildings and two of the buildings are very new.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Many thanks Martin

Martin Alletson
General Manager
541-997-8263, ext. 444

EXHIBIT B-1
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